
 
 

 

 

May 4, 2023 

To, 

 Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400051 
 
NSE Scrip Symbol: MAXIND 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub:   Announcement filed under R

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

This is with reference to and in continuation to our earlier communication dated January 1, 2023 in 
respect of the unfortunate fire incident which occurred in 
Home facility of Antara Assisted Care Services Limited (our wholly owned subsidiary)
Greater Kailash II, New Delhi, wherein two of our residents had unfortunately lost their lives. 

The matter was under investigation by the police authorities and the AACS team co
regulatory authorities during the process. 

The Police has now filed a chargesheet
incident, who happens to be a relative of one of the deceased residents. 

We express our deepest sympathies to the grieving families affected by this tragic incident and our 
thoughts remain with the affected families.

We request you to please take the same on record.

Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Max India Limited  
 
 
 
 
Pankaj Chawla  
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 

 

 Department of Corporate Services,
BSE Limited,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street,
Mumbai – 400001 
 

BSE Scrip Code: 543223 

ouncement filed under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015

This is with reference to and in continuation to our earlier communication dated January 1, 2023 in 
respect of the unfortunate fire incident which occurred in early morning of that day in one of the Care 
Home facility of Antara Assisted Care Services Limited (our wholly owned subsidiary)
Greater Kailash II, New Delhi, wherein two of our residents had unfortunately lost their lives. 

under investigation by the police authorities and the AACS team co
regulatory authorities during the process.  

sheet in the matter against the person responsible for this unfortunate 
pens to be a relative of one of the deceased residents.  

We express our deepest sympathies to the grieving families affected by this tragic incident and our 
ain with the affected families. 

We request you to please take the same on record. 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

 

Department of Corporate Services, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 

30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015  

This is with reference to and in continuation to our earlier communication dated January 1, 2023 in 
early morning of that day in one of the Care 

Home facility of Antara Assisted Care Services Limited (our wholly owned subsidiary) (“AACS”) in 
Greater Kailash II, New Delhi, wherein two of our residents had unfortunately lost their lives.  

under investigation by the police authorities and the AACS team co-operated with all the 

in the matter against the person responsible for this unfortunate 

We express our deepest sympathies to the grieving families affected by this tragic incident and our 
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